
 

 

 

     FACE MASKS 
 

We would like to take this time to remind  
parents that face masks handed out by  
the school are for emergencies only. If you 
have lost or damaged your mask on the  
way to school then we are happy to  
provide one, but we simply cannot afford  
to give out free masks every day. Please  
bring your own masks from home.  
 

 
 
 
 

   REMEMBRANCE DAY 
 

Next Wednesday is Remembrance Day. To mark the occasion, we are selling 
poppies and other lovely goods in school.  

 

TOPIC WORK 
 

A huge thank you to all our parents for supporting their child with the 
fantastic topic work they have been bringing in. They are AMAZING, as you 
can see from the examples below. There is still plenty of time for your child 
to bring work in, as we will continuously add to our display. We are looking 
forward to being able to share with you the photos of the display we will 
create in the link corridor once it is finished. 
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Friday the 18th of December 

End of term.  

 

 

Congratulations to 3M for 
placing 1st, 3A for placing 2nd, 
and 1F for placing 3rd!  

Dates for your Diary 

Mathletics 
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Words of the week: 
 

 
 

 
 

Attendance 
Children’s attendance must be 95% or above. Prizes are awarded at the end of each 
term for all children who have an attendance figure of 96% or above. Below are the 
attendance figures for each class for last week. Well done 6B! 

 


